

THE UNIVERSITY of TENNESSEE

Institute of Agriculture

Department of Forestry, Wildlife and Fisheries 274 Ellington Plant Sciences Building Knoxville,, TN 37996-4563 Phone: (865) 974-4714 Fax: (865) 974-4714 E-mail: http://fwf.aq.utk.edu

October 13, 2011

Mr. R. David Ray Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs University of Arkansas at Monticello P.O. Box 3478 Monticello, AR 71656

Dear Mr. Ray:

I recently chaired the Society of American Foresters' Accreditation Visiting Team charged with reviewing the Bachelor of Science in Forest Resources undergraduate degree program. Only the Forestry Option of the program is under consideration for reaccreditation by The Society of American Foresters. However, I wish to address the review in the context of the overall forest resources program.

Because the previously accredited Forestry program is being combined with the former Wildlife Management program, the provided self-study document pertained to both the forestry and wildlife management options within the forest resources major. The nature of the program requires both options to be interrelated and dependent on each other; thus, students and faculty associated with both options participated in the review. Consequently, I consider the team's evaluation, as presented in the final report, applicable to the overall program.

I hope this places our recent review in the appropriate context. Thank you and others at the University of Arkansas at Monticello for making our visit enjoyable and productive.

Sincerely.

Keith L. Belli, Chair

SAF Accreditation Visiting Team

copy: P. Tappe

C. Redelsheimer